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17/07/2023  17:17:372023/2360/P SUPPRT Stuart Perry Writing with support for this application. I live at the adjoining property and undertook almost exactly these 

same works a few years ago - application ref 2016/0406/P. The design looks really good, and would create a 

pleasing symmetry to both houses when viewed from either garden.
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